
   

Corrective Action Request (C.A.R.) 
When an incident occurs with a contracted vendor that The Kenton County School District deems 
unacceptable, The Kenton County School District may issue a Corrective Action Request (C.A.R.) to the 
vendor.   
The procedure is as follows: 
 

1. The Kenton County School District’s Purchasing Department will issue a written C.A.R. to the 
vendor in question detailing the incident, problem, and/or issue(s) relating to the contract.  This 
letter may be sent to vendor via certified mail. 

2. The vendor may have up to two (2) weeks from the date of issue to respond to Kenton County 
Schools in writing. 

3. The Kenton County Purchasing Department will review the vendor’s response, evaluate it, and 
determine whether or not the proposed solution is suitable to Kenton County Schools. 

4. Once the written response received from the vendor is deemed suitable by Kenton County 
Schools’ Purchasing Department, Kenton County Schools will issue a C.A.R.- Response 
detailing the action proposed by the vendor and agreed upon by Kenton County Schools. 

5. If Kenton County Schools’ Purchasing Department does not receive a response from the vendor, 
the contract shall be dissolved and considered null and void.  In addition, the Bidder may not bid 
on future contracts until such a time that the Kenton County Schools’ Purchasing Department 
deems suitable. 

6. If the written response received from the vendor is deemed unsuitable by Kenton County 
Schools’ Purchasing Department, Kenton County Schools will issue a C.A.R.- Response 
defining what action will be taken.  Kenton County Schools may revoke the contract and refuse 
potential bids from the vendor until such a time is deemed suitable by Kenton County Schools. 

 


